
William P. Kenoi 
Mayor 

February 13,2012 

County of Hawai'i 
Finance Department 

25 Aupuni Street, Suite 2103 • Hila, Hawaii 96720 
(808) 961-8234 • Fax (808) 961-8569 

The Honorable J. Kalani English, Chair 

N aney E. Crawford 
Director 

Deanna S. Sako 
Deputy Director 

and Members of the Senate Committee on Transportation and International 
Affairs 

Hawai'i State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

The Honorable Will Espero, Chair. 
and Members of the Senate Committee on Public Safety, Government Operations, 
and Military Affairs 

Hawai'i State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair 
and Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

Hawai'i State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

RE: Testimony in Support of Senate Bill No. 2224 
Hearing Monday, February 13,2012, at 1:15 p.m_, Conference Room 224 

Hawai'i County supports S.B. 2224, to allow the recordation of outstanding judgments 
payable to state or county agencies as a condition precedent to a vehicle's renewal, 
registration, or transfer of ownership. We believe that this bill will help us to collect 
amounts owed to us, especially on our sewer and solid waste receivables. 

Thank you for your attention to our concerns. 

Sincerely, 

b~rd 
Director of Finance 
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